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   Dates To Remember:
6/4 - 8th Grade trip to Redding 
waterpark 

6/5 - 6/7 5th Grade Olympic 
days

6/7 - 5th Grade field trip to 
YMCA

6/12 - LBMS 8th grade moving 
up ceremony

6/13 - 

                                Lorna Byrne Middle School - 101 S. Junction Ave. - Cave Junction, OR 97523
                                                           Phone: 541.592.2163 - Fax 541.592.4851
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OFFICE HOURS: 7:30 - 3:45
 MORNING HOMEWORK HELP: 7:50 - 8:30 M-Thurs., 8:50 - 

9:30 Friday

           Spotlight On:
   Josh Baker

Mr. Baker has been a 
staff member at LBMS 
since October of 2017. 
He supervises the 
transitions classroom, 
and helps the students 
there with their online 
classes. In his spare 
time, he enjoys disc 
golfing and coaching 
football. He is married, 
and his two kids, a son 
and a daughter, who both 
attend LBMS. He was born 
in Germany but attended 
school at Fruitdale, 
Lincoln savage, and 
Hidden Valley, 
graduating in 2004. He 
moved to The Valley 
about 4 years ago and 
loves to ride horses and 
quads on his family’s 
property. His message to 
LBMS students: “Never 
give up!

Lorna Byrne Middle School

Viking News

Dear Lorna Byrne Students and Families,

   The end of the 2017-2018 school year is rapidly approaching...and with it, 
our thoughts turn to all the milestones the past months have brought. We 
added a third 5th grade class, and 5 new teachers to the staff. We 
welcomed back an old friend as Vice Principal, Mr. Erb. Added some new 
classified folks that are terrific with the students. Our student athletes 
excelled at the various sports endeavors LBMS competes in. Our choir and 
band welcomed some new additions to their respective groups, and shined. 
Our RiverStars performers put on two outstanding performances...The kids 
went on incredible excursions... the tidepools in Crescent City, outdoor 
school at SFI, and the 8th grade trip to Redding. LBMS incorporated a new 
student led conference format this spring that exceeded expectations. More 
than anything else, relationships between students, staff, and families were 
formed or became stronger as the school year progressed. I feel we have 
put together the best staff here at Lorna Byrne that I’ve had since becoming 
principal, and I thank them for their hard work and dedication.

   To our “moving-up” 8th graders: I sincerely hope that you can look back 
upon your time spent here at Lorna Byrne with fondness and affection. I 
know sometimes the road through middle school can be a rough one. 
Please know that I, and the teachers and staff, tried our very best to not only 
educate you during your time spent here, but that we endeavored to create a 
positive impact on your lives that you will hopefully remember the rest of 
your educational career and beyond. We have certainly enjoyed teaching 
you, having you around, and we will miss seeing you every day. Good luck 
to all of you, your families, and your loved ones in whichever path life may 
take you.

   Lorna Byrne families...thank you so much for giving us the opportunity to 
teach your children, and be part of their lives. They are precious to us, and 
the future of our valley and country. Thank you for your patience, your 
understanding, and most of all, your involvement in the education of your 
children. We as adults are the the most important examples our children 
have to become prosperous, responsible, and kind adults. We here at LBMS 
couldn’t ask for a better group of families to work with in molding these kids 
into the type of successful citizens we wish them to be.

The staff and I wish you a wonderful, fun-filled summer!  - Mr. Polen
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ParentVUE & StudentVUE 

ParentVUE and StudentVUE are websites that offer secure, 
private access to school and student information, 
including assignments, grades, attendance, school 
calendar and teacher contact details. In ParentVUE, you 
can see information for all of your students.

To create an account, navigate to:

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/parentportal

Please call the school first for your activation key!

May Students of the Month

Make sure to check 
the Josephine County 
Library website to 
find all sorts of fun 
and educational 
events at: 

http://campaign.r20.constant
contact.com/render?m=1104220
728686&ca=bad2416c-a1e4-45f8
-b5e7-66c140819f5d

Steps of Success (SoS) 
After school Tutoring 
with Kristin Vidales of 

Healthy U!!
If your student would like 

to participate in after 
school tutoring Mondays & 
Thursdays, have them 

stop by the LBMS library 
for a permission slip, or 

contact 
kristen.healthyU@gmail.com 
for more information.

Indio Heberline, 5th      Jesse Thomas, 8th

Ella Miller, 5th

Maya Kolberg, 6th

Savannah Courville, 6th

Mimi Madjdi, 7th

Ethan Brown, 7th

Robert Boone, 7th

Shelby Allen, 8th
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LBMS FOOTBALL

Check 
back 

in September fo
r 

sch
edule!



FROM THE 
OFFICE STAFF Viking          Voices
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LORNA BYRNE LIBRARY POLICY

Each Lorna Byrne Student is allowed 3 books 
checked out for 3 weeks. If the books are 
returned on time or renewed before the due 
date, no fines accrue. If the books are not 
returned or renewed before the due date, 
then a .05¢ fine is charged for each book, 
each day until it is returned or renewed. If 
books are lost or damaged beyond repair, the 
student will be required to pay the 
replacement price. When fines reach an 
excessive amount and/or there is a history 
of lost or damaged books, students may lose 
their library privileges. If you have any 
concerns or questions please contact: Jeff 
Jensen, Library Manager 592.2163 x3010

L
B
M
s

L.B.M.S. Students
Sound Off!!

This Month’s Question:

“Got any awesome plans for the 
summer?”

InTouch

InTouch is used to send out important messages 
about school closures and school events. When 
you get an automated call from LBMS using this 
program, it is important to say “Hello” as this 
triggers the message to start. If you have 
voicemail, it will leave a message. Please listen to 
the message in its entirety, then call the school for 
any unanswered questions. If you have an email 
on file with LBMS, we often send emails as well. 
InTouch is also used for attendance calls. If your 
student has been marked absent in any class, the 
system will call you to make you aware of this 
absence. Please listen to the message in its 
entirety before calling the school

We wish all our 
LBMS families a 
wonderful 
Summer 
Vacation!!! See 
you in Sept.!!

“I am going to the river with 

friends and family.” - 

Abigail Cordova

“I will be going to Spokane, 

WA. and then to 6 Flags.” - 

Miles Hearn

“Going to Michigan for a 

couple of weeks to visit my 

aunt.” - Ariel Himanek

Have a safe 
and fun 4th of 

July!!!


